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Dear Honorable Representative Vigil, 

 

State statute requires the Colorado Commission on Higher Education (CCHE) to review institutions of 

higher education’s Two-Year Cash Funded Lists for capital construction projects exceeding two million 

dollars that are acquired or constructed solely from cash funds held by the institution (C.R.S.§ 23-1-106 

(7)).  The Commission is also required to review Five-Year State Funded Capital projection lists 

submitted by the institutions’ Governing Boards (C.R.S.§ 23-1-106 (6)). 

 

The Two-Year Cash Funded Capital Construction Lists and the Five-Year State Funded Capital Lists for 

the following institutions were approved by the Commission at their December 5, 2014 meeting: 

 

Institution 
2-Year Cash Funded 

List 

5-Year State Funded 

List 

Auraria Higher Education Center X X 

Adams State University  X 

Colorado Mesa University X X 

Colorado School of Mines  X 

Fort Lewis College X X 

Metropolitan State University of Denver  X 

University of Northern Colorado X X 

Western State Colorado University  X 

Colorado State University System X X 

University of Colorado System X X 

Colorado Community College System X X 

 
At their November meeting, the CCHE approved an amendment to Fort Lewis College’s Bader/Snyder 

project and approved the Colorado State University – Fort Collins Biology Building project and program 

plan. The details of the two projects are as follows: 

 

 Fort Lewis College (FLC) 

o Bader/Snyder Residence Hall Improvements Phase II (Non-Intercept) - $3,815,000 
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 Colorado State University – Fort Collins 

o Biology Building (Intercept) - $81,596,432 

 

 

This letter is to notify you of CCHE’s approval of the Two-Year Cash Funded Capital Program Lists, 

Five-Year State Funded Capital Program Lists, and the Colorado State University – Fort Collins 

Biology Building Program Plan. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or you would like to request additional information on 

these projects, please contact DHE capital assets staff at (303) 866-2060.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Rauch 

Lead Finance Analyst 

Colorado Department of Higher Education 

 

cc: Capital Development Committee Members 

 Joint Budget Committee Members 

 Bill Mummert, Auraria Higher Education Center 

 Bill Mansheim, Adams State University 

 Pat Doyle, Colorado Mesa University 
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